
Robert Port is a writer, director, and an Academy Award 
winner for his film “Twin Towers,” a documentary about 
Detective Joe Vigiano, an elite New York City policeman who 
was killed during the tragic events of 9/11. “Twin Towers” 
was also screened at the prestigious Sundance Film Festival 
and has emerged as one of the most compelling short 
documentaries in recent memory.

Port’s numerous network and cable drama series (Executive 
Producer/Writer) credits include Jack Ryan (Amazon Prime), 
Reef Break (ABC), ICE (Direct TV), Training Day (CBS), 
Agent X (TNT), Eye Candy (MTV), Ironside (NBC), NYC 22 
(CBS), Numb3rs (CBS). 

Previously, Port served as creative director for CBS News
in its advertising and promotions department, for shows, 60
Minutes, CBS Evening News with Dan Rather, 48 Hours and
Face the Nation.

He recently wrote two television dramatic pilots, one for 
TNT based on the book “The Hunt” by New York Times best-
selling author Tim Lebbon and another for NBC/Universal on 
the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s elite “Air Five” search 
and rescue unit in addition to, “Embassy, Rome” for Amazon 
Prime.

Port’s feature debut, RECON, a WW2 thriller he wrote and 
directed, opened nationwide in theaters on Veteran’s Day.

Port’s follow-up to “Twin Towers,” a feature-length 
documentary titled “LEGACY,” has just been acquired by 
Lionsgate and will premiere in 2025.

He is a member of the WGA and DGA and a ten year veteran 
(retired) of the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s Department.

  




